

THE CIRCUIT COURT OF THE FIFTEENTH JUDICIAL CIRCUIT OF FLORIDA

CHAMBERS OF STEPHEN A. RAPP CIRCUIT JUDGE COUNTY COURTHOUSE
WEST PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 33401
561/355-3838

February 11, 2015

Governor Rick Scott The Capitol 400 S. Monroe St. Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001

Dear Governor Scott:

On December 7, 1987 I received a letter from Governor Bob Martinez notifying me of my appointment to the 15th Circuit Court. This letter is to notify you of my resignation as of May 1st, 2015. My last day on the job will be April 30, 2015.

It has been an honor, privilege and pleasure to serve the people of Florida.

Cordially,

Stephen A. Rapp, Circuit Judge

Cc: Chief Judge Jeffrey Colbath Judicial Nominating Commission

FL Retirement System